
 
Johnson Creek School District and Village of Johnson Creek 

Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, May 7, 2013 

Village Hall 
4:30 p.m.. 

 
 

Chair Greg Schopp called the meeting to order 
 

Members Present:  Greg Schopp, Tina Roehl, Barry Hamphil, Mike Garvey and Kellie Loeb 
 
Also Present:  Recreation Director Ken Walters, Village Administrator Mark Johnsrud, Village Librarian 
Lucy Bledsoe, and Village Trustee Steve Wollin 
 
Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was posted pursuant to s.s. 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes 
 
Motion by Loeb/Garvey to approve the Agenda as posted with moving item #5 until Tina Roehl arrives.  
Motion carried. 

 
 
Ken Walters gave his report. 

• Soccer is set to start June 1st  and be held at Bell Park 

• Baseball (Junior PW-Pony) is underway and scheduling of games is almost complete, 
equipment has been inventoried and new uniforms have been ordered.  Dr. Garvey and 
Mr. Walters announced that Jim Glover and the Pine Cone will again contribute ($2500) 
towards the purchase of uniforms. 

• T-Ball and youth softball registrations are still coming in.   
  

• A brief discussion occurred as to contacting and offering Horseback riding lessons at 
Knowlwood Farms 

  
Motion by Roehl/Garvey to elect Kellie Loeb as chair of the Committee. Motion Carried. 
 
Dr. Garvey has posted the two Summer Concessions’ Manager positions.  He will coordinate the schedule 
of the 2 managers, develop a control measures for the inventory and money.  Mr. Walters will schedule 
parent volunteers. 

 
The next meeting will be June 25th, at 4:30 pm at the Village Hall.  
 

 
Motion by Garvey/Hamphil to Adjourn.  Motion Carried 

 
  
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Committee Member 


